Deer Lake Association Newsletter
September 2021

We hope this newsletter finds all the residence of Deer Lake doing well. Hopefully, most of you have made it up to your cabin over the
last few months to enjoy the great outdoors. As communicated in the emails, the Board decided on one fish stalking this year due to the
low water levels. In addition, chemicals were applied to the lake by volunteers earlier in the summer to minimize algae and weed
growth. We are grateful to all the volunteers that have been helping keep the lake clean and the fence maintained. One item that we are
seeing is an increase in damage of the fence around the lake by the cow population. The Board has been in contact with the Cattle
Inspector and the owner of the cows. We hope to obtain some type of restitution for the damage that has been caused. Further, we are
working with Tim Chavez to install the last few culverts that remained from last year’s culvert project with the county. In addition, a
new website has been stood up this summer for the associations use. Lastly, we were happy to see the association members that came
out to the 2021 Labor Day Picnic. We extend our sincere gratitude to Sara Money for hosting the picnic on her property this year!
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For those that have not been able to travel up to Deer Lake, this is a current Fence damage around the lake caused by the cows grazing in the area.
picture of the lake and its water level.




Fall Association
Meeting

Tuesday, October 19, 2021 at 7:00 pm
La Mesa Presbyterian Church
Fellowship Hall
7401 Copper Ave NE, ABQ

Hall is located on the southwest corner of the church.

For planning purposes, due to COVID
precautions, the Board is asking that all
attendees RSVP by contacting the
Secretary, Krystal Rodriguez.

If you would like to submit questions or
concerns, in advance, please do so by
emailing the President, Glen Flanders.

PLEASE PLAN ON ATTENDING!
The Board plans to follow as many COVID safe

practices as possible, such as social distancing, mask
wearing etc. to make this in-person meeting a success.

How to stay connected with all Deer Lake News?
Ensure you are monitoring the following sites:

Website: https://deer-lake.net/
Facebook: Deer Lake Estates

Email List: If you have not been receiving periodic
emails from the Board, and would like to, please
submit a request to the Board’s Secretary to be added to
the Deer Lake Email list.

Have you Moved or Changed Your Contact Info?

If so, please email the Board’s Secretary with your
current contact information to ensure the association has
up-to-date information for you and your family.

%] THANK YOU TO ALL THE

{ VOLUNTEERS THAT HELPED
AT THIS YEAR’S LAKE
CLEANUP EVENTS!
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2021 DEER LAKE BOARD MEMBERS CONTACT INFORMATION

President: Mr. Glen Flanders / phone: (505) 440-9700 / email: glenflanders934@gmail.com

Vice-President: Mr. Robert Starkey / phone: (505) 321-4412 / email: cabin4305@yahoo.com
Secretary: Mrs. Krystal Rodriguez / phone: (505) 980-2048 / email: krys.rodriguez13@gmail.com
Treasurer: Mr. Kevin Tracey / phone: (505)228-1429 / email: nmhiker500@yahoo.com
Member-At-Large: Mr. John Bailey / phone: (505) 269-6738 / email: nmbaileys@comcast.net




2021 LABOR DAY PICNIC

Thank you to everyone that attended

this year’s picnic!

It was nice to see all of you!




